
Headteacher’s Welcome 
This term we have many more opportunities for you to come into school and see the brilliant things that  

we are doing!  Our celebration of Learning events are once again happening across the classes and I 

know the children are excited about you joining in with some of the activities the children have been 

learning about during this term’s curriculum.   

We are also planning ways of developing our Aspirations and Careers curriculum. If you would be willing to 

come in and talk to the children about your job please contact the school office to let them know. 

We are currently looking at the way we book parents evenings and share newsletters with you in order to 

reduce the amount of paper being used.  Please look out for further details regarding this in the near 

future. 

Michelle Norbury 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 Please send in health/ consent forms for the 

residential visit to Horstead House. 

 

 Buy disco tickets! 

 

 Return slips for Celebration of Learning events. 

 

 Elm class book a place for Bikability training. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

5th February – Chinese New Year activities 

11th February – Acorn Celebration of 

Learning 

12th February – Oak Celebration of Learning 

POSTPONED  

15th February – Elm Celebration of Learning 

15th February – School Disco 

18th – 22nd February – Half Term Week 

26th February – Progress Reports Home 

27th February – Residential Parents’ 

Meeting 

1st March – Oak Celebration of Learning 

11th March – Oak Class to Think Tank 

Museum 

 

 

 

 

Do you have a concern? 

If you have a safeguarding concern please 

speak to a Designated Person for 

Safeguarding.  They are: 

 Miss Michelle Norbury 

 Mrs Nikki Sawyer 

 Mrs Julie Perry 
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Remember to follow us on Twitter 

@FolksworthCofE 



  

 

Dolce Lunches 

Remember to book for our Chinese New 

Year lunch taking place TOMORROW! 

Please make sure all meals are booked 

in advance. 

 

 

 

 

Early Birds/ Stay and Play  

Please remember to book places in 

advance using 

stayandplay@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk .  

For on the day bookings telephone the 

school office. 

All sessions should be paid for in advance 

using SIMS Agora. 

Scooters/ Balance Bikes 

We are excited to announce that we have 

purchased some scooters, which also 

convert into balance bikes, for the children to 

use at lunch and playtimes.  This is part of 

our work to make our playgrounds more 

active.   

We are also looking forward to adding some 

new playground markings very soon which 

will be funded by PTA contributions. 

The Year 6s have taken an active role in 

helping with the organising and timetabling 

of the area and it has been great to see all of 

the children sharing so nicely! 

 

 

School Disco 
We will be holding a School Disco on Friday 

15th February between 6pm and 7:15pm for all 

of our pupils.  Tickets can be purchased in 

advance from the school office for £3.50.  A 

tuck shop will also be open on the night.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

Are your details up-to-date? 

It is important for us to have up-to-date 

contact details in case of an emergency.  If 

your details have changed please inform 

the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

Chinese New Year 

Tomorrow the children will be taking part 

in activities linked to Chinese New Year.  

We have students from Peterborough 

Regional College joining us to teach the 

children a special dance which parents 

are invited to come and see at the end of 

the school day (letter previously sent 

out). 

 

 

 

Safer Internet Day 
Today the children have been 

taking part in activities linked to 

Safer Internet day.  Children 

have made posters, sang songs, 

participated in drama activities 

and considered advice they 

would give to others. 
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